
Hood College 

February 4, 1994 

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Weisberg: 

I am pleased to send the enclosed item in recognition and appreciation of 
your very generous gift to Hood College during the 1993 fiscal year. Every gift 
makes a real difference in the lives of our current students and it is truly on their 
behalf that I express thanks. 

I hope that you will enjoy displaying this in your home. Your continued 
interest and support are greatly appreciated by all members of the Hood family. 

Sincerely, 

B. l avisson 
Associate Director of Development 
for Planned Giving 

401 Rosemont Avenue • Frederick, Maryland 21701-8575 • (301) 6633131 
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